
Per Current Health Guidelines 

Racquetball Courts 
For all Patrons and Guests 

As outlined in the state’s Utah Leads Together plan, the current health guidelines ask Patrons to 
take extreme precautions when considering participation in RACQUETBALL OR WALLYBALL 
ACTIVITIES.

Please be courteous of other players, especially if there are groups waiting to play. 

• Regular Racquetball court rules and programming apply, as posted at courts. 
• It is recommended that you do not share equipment and that each ball is disinfected before and 

after use (CHPRSA does not provide sanitizing or disinfecting materials).

Failure to comply with these rules will result in court closures. 

www.cottonwoodheights.com

• Do not participate if you are sick and/or experiencing a fever, cough or difficulty breathing.
• It is your responsibility to ensure that your in-person interactions are limited to individual 

households and those who have been following recommended distancing/hygiene 
guidelines.

• You are advised to wear a mask as much as possible when not actively participating, unless a 
face covering could adversely affect breathing.

• Participants must maintain social distancing of 6 feet as much as possible when not playing.
• Participants are encouraged to clean/disinfect needed equipment prior to and after use.
• Please do not congregate in front of entry ways to the rooms or within the hallways of CHRC.
• Maintain social-distancing as much as possible, especially when entering or leaving the court 

and/or the CHRC facility.




